

	Interacting with AI – an important new topic for ethics students 

Ethics students in Years 5 and 6 are set to benefit from a new lesson on AI this year. Questions for discussion in their ethics classes will include, ‘is it okay to use artificial intelligence to help with schoolwork?’ and ‘to what extent can we trust AI and how do we know when not to trust it?’

There are spaces available for Years 5 and 6 students in ethics! If interested, send a request to XXXX

Aren’t sure whether your child is already enrolled in ethics? Just reach out to the school to check – [EMAIL address].

Ethics lessons are an opportunity for students to engage in meaningful discussions of real-life issues. These discussions are not just academic – they’re about equipping young minds with skills in critical thinking, ethical reasoning and respectful discussion that will help them navigate the complexities of the world they’re growing up into.

If you can spend half an hour at the school on DAYS at TIME and are interested in volunteering as an ethics teacher, please consider applying by scanning the QR code below or at https://primaryethics.com.au/volunteer/

Feel free to reach out to the SCHOOL NAME Ethics Coordinator XX [name] at email if you have any questions at all about the ethics program or being an ethics volunteer.
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